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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Chairman Kirven and County Council Members 
FROM: Councilor Joe Baldwin  
DATE:  March 1, 2012 
 
During the Request and Motions portion of the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, 
March 6, 2012, I will that were defeated at the last Council Meeting be making a motion 
to reconsider the 2011 Accommodations Tax Funding Allocations that were defeated at 
the last Council Meeting.   
 
This memorandum shall serve as compliance with Council Rule III (D)(10). 
 
 
 


